
STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

November 9, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Reed at City Hall.   
 
Streets Committee members present were Chairman Reed, Smith and Nelsen.  Also present 
was Mayor Page, Street Supt Darin Damery, Treasurer Angel Palmer and City Clerk Janet 
Waller.  
 
Alderperson Nelsen made a motion to approve the Streets Committee Meeting minutes of 
October 12, 2022 seconded by Smith. 
    
Under Old Business:    
 
New Business 
 
Mayor Page has been asked by the Knotty Pine about possibly pouring concrete and moving 
the patio furniture.   It was suggested possibly having an engineer to look at it.      
 
The concession stand roof has not been started yet.    
 
 
 
 
 
Alderperson Reed made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 pm.    
 
Janet Waller, City Clerk 


